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EARL B. RUTH 129 CANNON BUILDING
8TH DISTRICT, NORTH CAROLINA WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

WASHINGTON TELEPHONE: SALISBURY OFFICE:

202-225-3715 Congress of ttle 21niteb States 507 WEsT INNES STREET
ROOM 225

COMMITTEES:

EDUCATION AND LABOR 3!)ottse of Kepresentatibes ROCKINGHAM OFFICE:

VETERANS' AFFAIRS ROOM 300
COMMITTEE ON COMMITTEES POST OFFICE BUILDINGNiasbington, 19.€. 20515

Septeniber 10, 1971

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Founder
American G I Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your recent letter and the material
you enclosed _.on the school conditions of Mexican American
children in Texas and in the southwest United States.

I certainly appreciate your taking the time to write and send
me this literature.

Sincerely,

6 G ,2M <6. flaib
EARL B. RUTH
Member of Congr ess
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